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The City of Vaughan is building a bridge over Highway 400 to connect Canada Drive and America 
Avenue. The new bridge will enhance Vaughan’s transportation network and help alleviate traffic, 
allowing you to travel seamlessly from one community to another. This project is one of the latest 
examples of the City’s ongoing commitment to fight traffic gridlock. 
 
Project update 
As part of the next phase of the project, the City’s contractor will be building bridge girders – large 
horizontal beams – over Highway 400. Work will take place according to the following schedule: 

• Work over Highway 400 southbound lanes: Wednesday, April 16 and Thursday, April 17, 
from midnight to 5 a.m. To complete this work, the southbound on-ramp to Highway 400 from 
Cityview Boulevard will be closed overnight and rolling road closures will be required.  

• Work over Highway 400 northbound lanes: Wednesday, April 23 and Thursday, April 24, 
from midnight to 5 a.m. To complete this work, the northbound on-ramp to Highway 400 from 
Major Mackenzie Drive will be closed overnight and rolling road closures will be required.   

 
Nightly lane closures on Highway 400 will also be required until July 2025. Residential roads will not 
be impacted by the work.  
 
More information about the project is available at vaughan.ca/CDAABridge.  
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Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
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